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BRAVO ZULU!

Judging both by personal experience and fram many reports, the 55+1 reunion was a stunning
success. As someone who watched the process from afar, | was amazed at the way the Reunion
came together smoothly and efficiently.

While there were obviously many unseen hands, I'd like to recognize and applaud (loudly) the efforts
of our outgoing President, Carl Fulford, and the Executive Committee who led the planning and
execution efforts. To wit:

Clay Spikes (Chairman)

Chuck Grutzius (Treasurer)

Mike Baird (Secretary),

Committee members: Paul Cotter, Tom Eubanks, Don Jackson, Pierce Johnson, Jim Long, Tom
Marfiak, Steve Niss, Robert Percival, Tom Rorick and John Scudi.

Our capable webmaster, Therese Long, also kept the main source of information up and running.

Sincere thanks also to all those who worked behind the scenes. We are all blessed by your efforts
and owe you a great debt of gratitude. You know who you are.

Having watched closely the planning, deployment, and execution of one of our earlier “events”
(Desert Storm), | can say with confidence this team is clearly ready for prime time!

God bless,

Scott Redd

President
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